CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701

Public Works Department

300 Sixth Street
Telephone: (605) 394-4165 FAX: (605) 355-3083
Web: www.rcgov.org

MEMORANDUM

TO: Vision Committee

FROM: Terry Wolterstorff PE, Public Works Director T ¢t
DATE: March 19, 2013

RE: Status of Phase 3 Projects — Street Reconstruction Projects

Approximately $207,000 is remaining from the Phase 3 Street Reconstruction Projects. These
remaining funds will be utilized on the Kansas City Street Reconstruction project that is currently
out for bids. We anticipate the City Council will award this project in April. If awarded,
construction will begin in May and should be completed by November 30, 2014.
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